
 

Brief report on Anti Ragging Oath Ceremony at IcfaiTech during DEEKSHARAMBH, 

An Induction Program 

 

On 14th August 2024, IcfaiTech School has organized an Anti-Ragging Oath Ceremony as part 

of its commitment to fostering a safe and inclusive environment for all the new entrants in the 

induction program. The event was attended by students, faculty members, and administrative 

staff, reinforcing the institution's zero-tolerance policy towards ragging.  

 

 


